
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THURSDAY, APRIL 13, 2017: 
 

 

. -  Did you know that 564,708 in the United States are homeless and hungry? If you want to help, there is 

something that you can do about this! You can donate non-perishable food down in the lunchroom today! We 

will have a table set up outside of the lunch room. We hope you can help us feed the homeless...thank you 

for your support! 

 

This month's school-wide book chat will be held on Thursday, April 27th in the LMC during your lunch hour. 

The book for this month is The Rock and the River by Kekla Magoon, which is a story of a boy living during 

the Civil Rights movement who is caught between the beliefs of his parents and the rebellion of his 

brother. Check out your copy in the LMC before you go on Spring Break! - Be sure to check out the lost and 

found items that are on display in the front lobby 

 

. -  The Milwaukee Brewers 17th Annual D.A.R.E. Day is being held on April 29, 2017. Each ticket is $15.00 and 

includes the ticket inside plus the tailgate party with a hot dog, chips, soda, a DJ dance party, DARE 

giveaways, appearances with the Brewers Racing Sausages, and players! This event is for all 5th - 12th 

grades current or previous DARE students. For more information, please see the flyer and order form 

located on the GMS website under “Announcements.” 

 

- NJHS students who are interested in earning service hours should see an adviser for a flyer about an event 

that is occurring on Friday, April 28th from 5:15-9:15.  NJHS volunteers will be helping with games, crafts 

and food.  The proceeds from the event go to the Humane Society. 

 

- Congratulations to the jazz band students on a great performance last night. 

All band students are reminded to take their music and instruments home today.   

 

- Just a reminder, there will be no afterschool support after school today. 

 

- Attention disc golf club members. This is just a reminder that disc golf club will not be meeting today. The 

next meeting will be Monday after Spring Break. Still want to sign up for disc golf? It's not too late! Pick 

up a permission slip in the office.  

 

- Enjoy your spring break, classes resume on April 24th. 


